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August 30, 2005

NJ BULLETIN 05-19 REVISES FILING TRANSMITTAL 
DOCUMENT REQUIREMENT

BACKGROUND The New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance recently issued
Bulletin 05-19  which advises filers that the MARS 001 filing form
will be replaced by the NAIC Uniform Property and Casualty
Transmittal  Document. 

This is the filing form used by the Insurance Departments in most
other states. 

EFFECTIVE
DATE

As of September 15, 2005 all companies should use the NAIC
Transmittal Document in lieu of the MARS 001 when submitting
filings to the Department of Banking and Insurance.

We will use the appropriate forms when submitting filings for MSO®

 or  on behalf of individual companies.

AVAILABILITY Bulletin 05-19 may be accessed on the Department’s website at
http://www.state.nj.us/dobi/bulletins/blt05_19.pdf.

The NAIC Transmittal Document is also available on the NAIC
website at http://www.naic.org/rates_forms/trans_docs.htm.

FUTURE
ACTION

The New Jersey Department will propose amendments to the
Administrative Code to substitute the NAIC Transmittal Document for
the references to the MARS 001. Until such amendments are adopted,
the  Department will continue to accept the MARS 001 form. 

QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900 or e-mail:
jkozlowski@msonet.com.
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